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Change of Auditor

Geo Limited (NZX: GEO) recently conducted a Request for Proposal (RFP) process for its
statutory auditor services.

As a result of the review of a number of RFP’s, Geo has accepted the resignation of Deloitte,
and appointed BDO New Zealand, as its statutory auditor with effect from today.

The Board and Management appreciate and thank Deloitte for services and support during its
tenure as statutory auditor.
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ABOUT GEO

Geo is a leading SaaS business that provides advanced mobile workforce management platforms for field sales
and service teams. The market for Geo’s products is growing quickly as the global mobile workforce expands. Geo
helps its customers boost profits, save time and increase efficiency — making it easier out there.

For more information: www.geoworkforcesolutions.com




